
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Robert Faturechi <Robert.Faturechi@propublica.org>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 1/26/2016 11:50:38 AM

Subject: RE: Cost Letter

Thank you for the heads-up, Robert.  The envelope was just delivered, and the check is in our hands.  As previously 
stated, the records will now be sent.
 
From: Robert Faturechi [mailto:Robert.Faturechi@propublica.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 11:26 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: Cost Letter
 
The check delivery just arrived and was signed by N.JOHNSON.
 
Robert Faturechi
Reporter, ProPublica
Desk: 917-512-0216
Cell: 213-271-7217
robert.faturechi@propublica.org

From: Robert Faturechi

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 12:03 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: Cost Letter

Hi all,
 
Hope you all had a good weekend. Just wanted to confirm that you received my check via Fedex this morning. 
 
Thank you,
Robert
 
Robert Faturechi
Reporter, ProPublica
Desk: 917-512-0216
Cell: 213-271-7217
robert.faturechi@propublica.org

From: Robert Faturechi

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2016 1:10 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: Cost Letter

Thank you. I re-sent the check with Fedex. It will be there Monday morning. Please destroy the first check if you get it. And 
when you can, please let me know the amount for the final payment. I was told last month that this process would be 
completed "sometime in January" and I hope that commitment is kept. 
 
Robert Faturechi
Reporter, ProPublica
Desk: 917-512-0216
Cell: 213-271-7217
robert.faturechi@propublica.org

From: Schimsa, Rebecca [RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:50 PM


mailto:Schimsa,%20Rebecca%20%3CRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:Robert.Faturechi@propublica.org
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
http://www.propublica.org/site/author/robert_faturechi
mailto:robert.faturechi@propublica.org
http://www.propublica.org/site/author/robert_faturechi
mailto:robert.faturechi@propublica.org
http://www.propublica.org/site/author/robert_faturechi


To: Robert Faturechi

Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Adams, Chaney

Subject: Cost Letter

Good afternoon Robert,
 
Attached is the letter we discussed last Friday with the cost information for the first batch of records.  Also, in 
reference to your earlier email, our office has not yet received your check.  As soon as it is received, we will mail the 
records to you.  Please provide me with the mailing address you prefer us to use.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
One SC Flood Relief Fund – www.onescfund.org
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